



President's Message



Dear HSLBA Members:

Your HSLBA Board has voted to cancel the planned October 14 performance. This cancellation was necessary after receiving communication from the Houston Symphony Organization (HSO) that they would not authorize this performance. We are very disappointed and have apologized to and thanked our scheduled

performers for their time, talent and commitment.

Program authorization has not historically been required. We had not been advised regarding any requirement(s) for authorization prior to scheduling this event.

HSO has very strict COVID-19 rules, and although we could be/would be compliant with most of the HSO rules (and had submitted a compliance plan including distancing, mask requirements, temperature checks and health histories), it was impossible to impose (1) COVID-19 testing on our performers and (2) meet the HSO distancing rules of audience @ 48 feet from performers. Even HSO "Zoom" requirements included that vocalists be very distant from accompanists plus have the COVID- 19 testing. *Your understanding is appreciated.*

Sincerely,

Vicki Buxton, President

2020-2021 New Officers

Vicki Buxton, President Brenda Hart, President Elect Alice Steele, VP Programs Jim Moore, VP Membership Betty Stacy, VP Education Jane Lackow, VP Finance Linda Heausler, VP Development Martha McWilliams, VP Communications
Betty Stoub, Recording Secretary
Dana Puddy, Corresponding Secretary
Roxanne Cheatham, Nominating Committee Chairman
Members, Natalie Ong, Ernie McWilliams
Pat Biddle, Historian
Nina McGlashan, Parliamentarian

Help Using the Online Directory

HSLBA Member Directory

The HSLBA Member Directory is now available on-line. Links to the directory itself and to another page that will help you understand how to access the new directory. To use these, place your cursor over the link and click it (you may have to press the Ctrl key or the Alt key at the same time). Click on both links and you will have access to both. Click on the tabs at the top of your screen to switch back and forth between the Directory and Help. If you have any questions, please email Jim Moore at jmoore1941@att.net or call at

Link to Directory: HSLBA Member Directory

Link to Help: <u>Directory Help</u>

(281) 461-3623











Visit our website